
 
 

 ‘Inauguration of Krishti’ 
Our first event ‘Inauguration of Krishti’ on May 27th, 2017 was super successful because of your 
enthusiastic presence and active participation. More than 225 people joined with us to celebrate the very 
first event of Krishti. We express our sincere gratitude and thanks to all of you as well as our chief guests 
for the evening – Hon. Amarjeet Sohi, Dr. Bob Turner and Mr. Dipesh Mistry.  

 

 

PICNIC 
Our annual picnic will be held on August 19th, 2017 (Saturday) at St. Albert Lion’s Park (21 Sir Winston 
Churchill Ave, St Albert, AB, T8N 3A3). We will be serving a late breakfast, timely lunch and early dinner 
(BBQ). The event fee is $10/adult and free for kids. There will be lots of fun-filled activities and exciting  
games for adults and kids, both. We will appreciate if you please confirm your attendance with number  
of adults and kids by August 12th, 2017. 

 

DURGA-PUJA 
We will celebrate our biggest festival ‘Durga-Puja’ on September 22nd (Friday evening) to 24th (Sunday 
night), 2017 at South Edmonton Sejong Multicultural Centre (2503 Ellwood Drive SW, Edmonton, AB, 

T6X 0P7). FYI, our new idols are being prepared in Kumortuli (Kolkata) and will be shipped out to us very 
soon.  

 
We would like to request you to send your articles, poems, paintings to be published in our first Annual Magazine. Please send your 
materials to Ranjan Chowdhury @ ranjanchowdhury@shaw.ca or Dulal Laha @ dlaha@telus.net or Prabhakar Dasgupta @ 
dgprabhakar1@gmail.com or Samarendra Maiti @ samarsrabani@gmail.com by September 1st, 2017. This will help us to get the 
magazines printed in time and distributed during our upcoming Durga-puja (September 22nd – 24th, 2017). To make it convenient for 
all of us, we have set up the following guidelines – 

 
- Articles should be typed and should not be more than 2 pages (A4 Size – 8½ by 11 Inches) 
- Poems and Paintings should not be more than 1 page (A4 Size - 8½ by 11 Inches) 
- Articles and Poems should be written in either Bengali or English and Paintings can be Black and White or Colored 
- Articles written in Bengali have to be typed in Bengali Font. You can download Bengali font from the website https://www.omicronlab.com/ 
- The ultimate decision to publish any article, poem or painting will be taken by the Editorial Board of Krishti 

 
Please don't wait till the last moment to submit your writings/paintings as it takes a lot of time and effort to combine everything into 
a good product. So, sooner is always better. 
 
The other details of the Durga-puja event will be communicated to you soon.  

 

KALI-PUJA 
We will celebrate ‘Kali-Puja’ on October 21st, 2017 (Saturday) at Blue Quill Community League Hall  
(11304 - 25 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, T6J 5B1). Details to follow… 

 

SARASWATI-PUJA 
We will celebrate ‘Saraswati-Puja’ on January 20th, 2018 (Saturday) at Pleasantview Community                  
League Hall (10860 - 57 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, T6H 1C2). Details to follow… 

 

 
 
 
Please stay tuned for more updates… 
 
Cheers, 

 
‘Team Krishti’ 

 
Current Executive Committee Members 

President: Samarendra Maiti ∞ Vice President: Malay Samanta ∞ General Secretary: Sanjay Upadhyay ∞ Treasurer: Anjan Sen  

Cultural Secretary: Debjani Bhattacharyya ∞ Sports Secretary: Sushanta Pandey ∞ Youth Secretary: Abhiroop Saha 
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